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DAFTARI NOTEBOOKS : A SCHOOL ATTENDANCE NECESSITY 
for JANUARY 2019 

 

The Tanzania government has replaced school fees with other essential needs and each  
Tumaini student MUST have a set of 10 Daftari Notebooks to attend school. 
With school registration every January, it’s a daunting task to fund all our students. 
 

Alex Nyamkara, Tumaini manager at Ngara head office, has just provided Dr. Wilson with 
details of the funds urgently needed for the estimated 6,592 students this January 2019. 
In Alex’s own words…. 
“Dear Susan, Bwana Asifiwe  

The expectation budget of Daftari 2019 from each office  

Muleba number of student is ..... 2,134 

Chato number of student is ........1,980 

Karagwe number of student is .....  800 

Ngara number of students is......... 1,678  

Total number of students is....  6,592 
 

Dear Susan each student gets 10 books  so 6,592 x 10 = 65,920 books  

The available books we have is 548 cartons makes =  26,304 books  

For that case 65,920- 26,304 = 39,616 books  

The available books we have will be enough for two offices Karagwe and Chato only ,  
 

Dear Susan we still need 39,616 books to complete secondary school distribution 2019  

The budget of  this is ,  39,616 * 2050 = 81,212,800 tsh  

The price we used last year was 2,050 per each book  we shall try again to ask better price if 

possible.  

God bless you, Alex” 
 

Without our help, over 3,900 students will be refused entry to school for lack of notebooks. 

A devastating situation for these anxious and eager students. 
 

Each set of 10 Daftari Notebooks cost $15    
 

 

CAN YOU PLEASE HELP 
 

Donate on line at www.tumainicanada.org 

or mail to Tumaini Fund Canada, 2341 Balsam Crescent, Nanoose Bay, BC V9P 9G2 
 


